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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 


VOTE SHEET 


October 12,2010 


Docket No. 090S0S-EI - Review of replacement fuel costs associated with the February 26, 2008 outage on 
Florida Power & Light's electrical system. 

Issue 1: Should the Commission reconsider its decision to credit FPL with 27 hours oftime associated with the 
repair of the rod position indication system at Turkey Point Unit 3? 
Recommendation: No. The Commission considered and evaluated all the record evidence in reaching its 
conclusion that the incremental time associated with the repair of the rod position indication system was 27 
hours and not 126 hours. Because the Commission did not overlook or fail to consider the evidence in the 
record, FPL's motion for reconsideration should be denied. 

DEFERRED 

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: All Commissioners 

COMMISSIONERS' SIGNATURES 

MAJORITY DISSENTING 

REMARKSIDISSENTING COMMENTS: Item was deferred to the October 26, 2010, Commission 
Conference. 
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Docket No. 090505-EI - Review of replacement fuel costs associated with the February 26, 2008 outage on 
Florida Power & Light's electrical system. 

(Continued from previous page) 

Issue 2: Should the Commission reconsider its decision to require Florida Power & Light Company to refund 
the full 107 hours of outage at Turkey Point Unit 4, without giving credit for the time required to replace and 
test a malfunctioning relay in at the reverse power protection system? 
Recommendation: No. The Commission did not overlook or fail to consider Order No. 23232, issued July 20, 
1990, in Docket No. 900001-EI (Order No. 23232), in requiring a refund for the full outage time at Turkey 
Point Unit 4. The repair for the relay was not a planned outage. In Order No. 23232, a portion of the outage 
coincided with a planned outage. 

DEFERRED 

Issue 3: Should the Commission make any corrections to the refund amount established in Order No. PSC-I0­
0381-EI? 
Recommendation: No. The Commission did not overlook or fail to consider the factual and legal issues raised 
by FPL in reaching the Commission's decision to require a refund of $13,854,054 to ratepayers as a result of the 
February 26, 2008 outage. 

DEFERRED 

Issue 4: Should this docket be closed? 

Recommendation: Yes. Upon expiration of the time for appeal, if no appeal has been taken, this docket 

should be closed. 


DEFERRED 


